


 
 

 

  

From: Undine Tsai 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 10:26 PM 
To: scc.weedabatement@cep.sccgov.org <scc.weedabatement@cep.sccgov.org> 
Cc: Undine Tsai < > 
Subject: Parcel# 424-10-009 weed been abated photos proofed  









 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Kumre, Moe <Moe.Kumre@cep.sccgov.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 10:34 AM 
To: Meredith Johnston <MJohnston@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Parcel# 424-10-009 weed been abated photos proofed  
 
[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
This parcel was added in 2021. 
It was inspected on May 12, 2022, and found noncompliant at the time of the inspection. 
It was inspected on April 27 of this year, and it failed again. 
The fees assessed are for the inspection and work order processing and are even if the then brought into 
compliance. 
 
 
 

 

Moe Kumre 
Weed Abatement manager 
County of Santa Clara  
Consumer and Environmental Protection Agency 
office: (408)282-3123  email: moe.kumre@cep.sccgov.org 

 


